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On Thursday May the 5th

we launched our Ag Rith
programme with a 

wholesome breakfast 
prepared by our Parent’s 
Association. It included 
delicious porridge that 

went down a treat as well 
as Weetabix, brown bread 
and a variety of fruits. It 
was a wonderful success. 
After breakfast we were 
joined by a special guest, 
Dessie Ward who plays 

half-back for the 
Monaghan Senior county 
panel. Dessie talked to us 
about the importance of 

refuelling our bodies with 
the correct foods. All 
classes then took it in 
turns to kick off their 
practice for our 5K fun 
run. All classes are now 
practicing 2-3 times a 

week in preparation for 
the big event which will 
take place on the 16th of          

June

Scoil Éanna ag 
Rith!

Our Food Dude Programme 
started on the 27th of 
April.  The aim of the 

initiative was to encourage 
all our students in Scoil 
Éanna to eat more fruit 

and vegetables. Over the 
course of the 16 days we 
treated our taste buds to 

cucumber, peppers, 
tomato's, carrot sticks 
and lots more. We were 
very impressed by the 

fantastic effort made by 
all classes and it has been  
wonderful to see the array 

of colours in their 
lunchboxes since then. 

Keep up the healthy eating 
everyone!

Adventure 
Awaits

Scoil Éanna

Second class received their 
First Holy Communion on 
Saturday the 28th. They 
worked extremely hard 
preparing for this special day 
with their teacher Miss Mc 
Dermott. We could hear the 
beautiful singing coming from 
their classroom over the last 
number of weeks. They all 
looked fantastic.



Switching it up!!
We have just finished our 
4 week volleyball lessons 

with our instructor 
Francis. Everyone really 

enjoyed learning the rules 
of the game and trying 
something new. It was a 

thoroughly enjoyable 
experience which nobody 

had tried before. Now the 
Junior end of the school 
have started athletics 
which they are really 

enjoying . 

Congratulations to our 
very worthy winners of
Dalta na Coicíse which 
took place on Friday 
the 20th of May.  
Zac Mc Philips 
Layla-May Steele
Aodhán Sammon
Teagan Carragher
Bríon Dwan
James Markey
Ryan Gilmore
Sean Hanratty
Nicola Pankinaite

Gaeiligeoir na Coicíse
Elsie Connolly
Oliver Duffy
Caoimhe Smith
Niamh Quinn
Caoimhe Ní
Chumasdaigh
Ben Lennon
Ciara Macklin
Orlagh Smith

A warm welcome to 
Mrs Mc Hugh who has 
joined us in 5th class. 
We are sure she will 

have many happy years 
teaching here in Scoil 

Éanna.

Comhghairdeas

Football Frenzy!!
The boys Cumann na

mBunscol league kicked off 
with their first game 

against Inniskeen. 
Unfortunately luck was not 

on their side on the day. 
They went on to play 

Killanny and then 
Loughmourne and they 
thoroughly enjoyed the 

experience.

6th Class 
We are on the 

countdown to our final 
few weeks in Scoil 

Éanna. We are 
preparing for our 
transition to post-

primary with a visit to 
Ballybay College. It was 

great to become 
familiar with our new 
surroundings ahead of 

September..

“Stand tall 

even when 

you are 

standing 

alone”

4th Class had a wonderful 
tour to Muckno
Adventure Park. The rain 
on the day didn’t dampen 
their spirits. The rest of 
Scoil Éanna are really 
looking forward to their 
school tours in the 
coming weeks.


